
RE-AWARD BID NO. 22-02, 
PAVEMENT MARKING SERVICES
February 07, 2023RS-23-026



Background and Findings

 On January 11, 2022, City Council authorized the award of Bid 
No. 22-02, Pavement Marking Services to Green Dream 
International for a two (2) year agreement. 

 On December 13, 2022, Transportation received notification 
from Green Dream International that they would be unable to 
perform new task orders until further notice.

 Per General Terms & Conditions of Bid No. 22-02, a written 
thirty (30) day notification of cancellation is required.
 Letter of Termination was sent from Purchasing on January 11, 2023
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Background and Findings Cont.

 Transportation and Purchasing deem it to be in the best interest 
of the city to enter into an agreement with D.I.J. Construction, 
Inc.; who was the second bid received in response to Bid 22-02, 
Pavement Marking Services for the remainder of the contract 
terms.
 Agreement would be effective immediately upon approval and remain 

in effect until January 11, 2024.
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Alternatives

 Issue a new Invitation to Bid (ITB) in FY23 instead of FY24.
 Do not authorize the re-award of Bid 22-02, Pavement 

Marking Services to D.I.J. Construction, Inc. and utilize a per 
service basis for projects.

 Authorize re-award of Bid 22-02, Pavement Marking 
Services to D.I.J. Construction, Inc. in an amount not to 
exceed $300,000 citywide in FY23.
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Recommendation

 City Council authorize the re-award of Bid No. 22-02,
Pavement Marking Services to D.I.J. Construction, Inc. and
authorize City Manager, or designee, to execute an
agreement with D.I.J. Construction, Inc., and furthermore,
execute any and all change orders within the amounts set by
State and Local law.
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